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Latest News… 

Sports Day 
Last Friday, the whole school headed up to Welford Sports 
Field for our annual summer Sports Day.  
The children took part in a range of different activities in 
their house teams during the morning, including archery, 
sack race and a wet sponge relay. After a picnic lunch, we 
then had our traditional races, although the marathon and 
relay were cancelled due to the very hot weather.  
As always, the day was extremely well-organised by our 
resident PE expert, Mrs Horn – I’m sure you agree that she 
did a fantastic job – and all of the children participated 
brilliantly and demonstrated super teamwork and co-
operation. Thanks also to the School Association for 
providing ice-creams at the end of the afternoon, which 
were very welcome! 
Our Sports Day winning team this year were the GREEN 
TEAM – well done Greens! 

There is still some lost property at school which was brought 
back from the Sports’ Field including jumpers and water 
bottles – if you think that you have misplaced anything 
please come and have a look. 

Dates for your diary… 
 
11th  July 
School Association Summer Treasure Hunt 

13th  July 
Open afternoon and art exhibition after 

school 

20th  July 
Leavers’ performance in school 11am 
Leavers’ service in church 1.30pm  
TERM 6 ENDS 

Open afternoon 
If you would like to come and see what your 
children have created during our Arts Week 
next week, please come along to our open 
afternoon and exhibition next Friday, 3.00-
4.00pm.  

Measles 
Pre-school have asked that we pass on 
the message that they have had one 
confirmed case of measles. Please look 
out for signs and symptoms, which can 
be found on 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles 
Our whole school Christian value is: 

Respect and 
Responsibility 

Robins’ class shared their ideas about this 
value in their worship on Tuesday. We have 
been talking a lot about treating others with 
respect.  
 

Reading idea 

of the week: 
Read the news! BBC Newsround has a 

great website, or you could get hold of a 
copy of ‘First News’ which is a whole 

newspaper written specifically for 
children. 

 

Please can you bring any clean, recycled plastic into school 

next week for Kestrels’ art project. Thank you!  

Don’t forget to check our website regularly at www.wsses.com. New content is added regularly, and you can find diary 
dates, information about uniform, snack, the Cool Milk scheme, school dinners and pupil premium, as well as resources, 
news and photos on the class pages. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles
http://www.wsses.com/
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